
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Thursday 17 December 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As the term ends tomorrow at 2pm, I just wanted the opportunity to share my heartfelt gratitude to 

you all for your support and understanding throughout the whole of this year. 

We could never have imagined at the start of 2020 the extent of the challenges that this pandemic 

has presented.  However, we have looked after and supported each other, we are by no means at 

the end of this crisis but together we will get to the end.  What has been exceptional throughout this 

time is the community spirit you have all created and the willingness to go the extra mile. 

I need to make you aware that I am responsible for the Track and Trace at school up to and including 

Christmas Eve (24 December).  If any child develops COVID symptoms during this period, or anyone 

that has had direct contact with our school community please get a test as soon as possible.  Please 

keep me fully informed by emailing ataylor@pictoracademy.org 

I wish you a very happy Christmas and a peaceful, healthy and prosperous New Year! 

Andrew 
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